(CAMOSUN

COLLEGE

Hi, - If you missed my last email, I’'m Maria, the Orientation & Transitions Student Worker, and
I’m reaching out to share information to help new and returning students prepare for the
upcoming term at Camosun. Check out last week’s newsletter on Summer 2021-Newsletters.

Technology is essential for student life at Camosun, especially now that the majority of courses
take place in virtual classrooms. Having the right technology to engage and succeed is
important, so | encourage you to take the time to review the Online Learning webpage, where
you can find the suggested technology specs to ensure you are ready to go when classes start.
If you face financial barriers or pressures and don’t have access to a computer or reliable
internet to support your learning, the library has a limited supply of laptops and mobile hotspots
for students to borrow. Complete the online form to be considered.

Where possible, Summer 2021 courses that can be delivered remotely will continue in that
format, while courses with components that can only be delivered on-campus will be carried
out in a manner that is safe for everyone. Online courses will be offered in one of these
formats:

e Online ASYNCHRONOUS MR Courses without listed meeting times are still 'structured,' in
that you'll have work to complete each week and the course starts and ends at a specific
time (not self-paced). You'll need to assign yourself time each week to complete
coursework.

e Online SYNCHRONOUS B @) Courses that list days/times each week under 'meeting
information' will require you to log in to D2L at that time for instruction, discussion, or other
course-related activities. If applicable, room provided for virtual remote learning.

e Blended B A& These courses will have both online and on-campus/off-campus
components; the on-campus/off-campus activity will be listed under 'meeting information’,
and instructors will provide information and expectations for the online element (which may
be asynchronous or synchronous) prior to the start of class.

e On-Campus f¥gy Location listed as campus; scheduled dates/times/bldgs/rooms.
Instructors may need to organize smaller groups of students to rotate on-campus
attendance due to health and safety guidelines. Instructors will provide details in the first
week of the semester.

To check out more information about myCamosun timetable definitions,_click here.

If you have questions on how your courses will be delivered, you can access myCamosun. This
help guide could be useful to get familiar with our online student services portal.

If you are new to online learning or are interested in learning about the tools and applications
used at Camosun, check out the Remote & Online Learning Guide and the Getting Started for
Students tutorials for more resources on how to prepare for online learning.

Do you have questions about being a Camosun student? Our Orientation Chat is live every
Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9:00 - 12:00 pm (look for the chat box at the bottom of
the Orientation webpage). We will be there to answer your questions or point you to where you
can find the information you need.


https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/Ey0W7SM_NCG2cvhCMJEENmnTSxzm2HxazH-XvUG9ZoWZhr3vUa8r7Asto9J4gcO95hYhMTJpELiAVm3BIra52owaBrsADNsnWN85_AqoEYekOLVxbt0WrouOLpAuriMM8sg8xuVAaq6YfX_HDpL4qDuoVotkoq1GB8myNllw2upwsLzTRtzRvw43
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/WVVc5sjvIaWifX_VfySfn8AGQAs2sE4h_KHj6Ci0_hHfO2xOtGdhd6vNskM_rzlnYcgRs6p6HXelc8RjUWB1b8g_eVkO3rVF3Er5EkBBGIIlEALnzogNsbHm8gImcuWroyLEMEt0h8x-VCW9uomwvWJUTO8DA4R3K5SAyan5EcbNRKB-CsZ1H942l77FnfMxzHW88T3hC26W6m6gmntyn-ehiA4DsVsRLGbqbNQ
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/7LIGli0WvnqXkGd-s8gdgx63XHfREBInqn_Gc_NtiptDjKHiD7p6kUuO5VaeIiB5E3u5v65wZYVQTVoPo78RviF7SDkdrnn17QsSAL5so0M2GX60NAYXqG_4gH94LZXQ5rKdF1KYu3GmrDOhNwXbnf-8juMdL2bSOv7m6LNX1jzkSxIeSx3QqrVh5njWBiycToEpGyZ0EqMp0DSB-yvKCK7KWIier7hrIg
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/PeSkTw9y-M_C476yGP9fiGOuUFs01OisWsBaAXs-6Exw11E23pVkOudrDMcDOOjtreLqH4vTRGmfy2ViN6CHgaoQ8PPVc6uyS6FMHnRz_Y_P3jNN8wi4dTFbt7vsNdmD0lAPFUrKbHTmSbOFtEL4SF2LsflqFNB0oXJCens00-jnY_s40qoFsGutlJv21hjgLFs8
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/4BYu8tZuINW96E-ov2ihp2DD83K_YPMX-w2lz7kpB80s1OqDg2Xed7q5fnZGIp--zJP9IEvyvpdnv7T9LMT-i50X93kXBukQ0uPVErUi38v49NNa8Iuf24u-7JYYweN324AQtipmSmG97G4XEME6pQXIbCgddYoT2ERfGxdeCzsHrBxFWp_6h0pcDBRrL3x7biJu8AJb9o9WwRr8AAwKzw3z4dkUBi1vuxYCRhImix0beV1ny9fBEoB_TTlRKtg3vNx3PSFe
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/Ti2SKao1YrYfL-YjBNC044NETXKRoAxBOgqXj7wnTE8MZ_wXT1hRqiKGDO5qHugek46oYhjR6QIppAcLMZ6JRSQS8U_aO2AQRz2UnIZIXdpG5pApyiFsfVpH-0AX5eyuLu4LgQRdMc5D-J5fh14URFK4jjurnuKfGLvQA0NS1ECYx2_Atlmtg6LJ-TeJ4lX8C8KMCyNbmw
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/TtxRMhaz1RWvM6EGulbslk_P9f-LaQJ3LaipMgp7dIrMzV8KjMcqlv14vQluLFBM4f2wa-uu4-MQS-0_msQl6DZnJ23-pIciUh4FS7cHXVcxRa7Yjh56Kudre-GT_BNNno2UW_c4aXxJPcXRwXrlz5nH0-dvW5l_lm37S9ufH920cs4llKety03YgAEabDPxSG8-bk42BFMeZHd9OqKaVVCbOfedkjuwlQE
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/fkf4DKhqm-SzV5O5T-bU1Kt2MHEX4uOuo8gzIub-4pLDfmimPUu7Xu-EOL1uMGQOZTVEtQxnOz0IBCBrW08FRqkUp8s1gr4ShpcXbD6EoTt8g2Qr-nNS4yS-TLllNvvheM0boLfC46tUwWknlpX6bFg3IPOlrrjdOUZvJ3d5QsFD8gosWdUdmBDrHp1VF8buGBn2xWIuo6B3IVop_SK43e9Lme4PkMzOjwJ6APUXBZe72gDRoQ
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/fkf4DKhqm-SzV5O5T-bU1Kt2MHEX4uOuo8gzIub-4pLDfmimPUu7Xu-EOL1uMGQOZTVEtQxnOz0IBCBrW08FRqkUp8s1gr4ShpcXbD6EoTt8g2Qr-nNS4yS-TLllNvvheM0boLfC46tUwWknlpX6bFg3IPOlrrjdOUZvJ3d5QsFD8gosWdUdmBDrHp1VF8buGBn2xWIuo6B3IVop_SK43e9Lme4PkMzOjwJ6APUXBZe72gDRoQ
https://2maud.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/ILZiVCtUIgbEkG_86WF2YHXDvuoqVU86wQ_06fr-1nrEtOBF_7ER-hc2neR7A60nzCm2e_vTNLL-ltGb3q0HGQN9GG1NPNz7FYv8pBzBlmvgOZY6FSjI4SH_KRMJJQQDWh4gqig_VP9heMgTSI9q9LzSpPjdi-277fJwK_gkupeCrt7DRTwD

All the best,

Maria, Student Worker

Orientation & Transitions, Student Affairs
orientation@camosun.ca
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